
For students
Dear xxxxx
I am writing to you to ask if school name has opted into the government’s free period product scheme? I would also like to know if reusable period products, such as the Mooncup menstrual cup and/or reusable pads, are available for pupils wishing to use more sustainable menstrual products?
New research from charity Plan International UK has revealed that during lockdown, 3 in 10 girls struggled to afford or access period products. Over half of them used toilet paper as an alternative. A previous period poverty study by the same charity found that 49 per cent of girls missed an entire day of school because of their period.
It’s important that the families of vulnerable students are not made to choose to spend their money on period care instead of other essentials like food. Our school has got an opportunity to safeguard the poorest students in our community and to make sure they don’t have to go without. 
It’s also important that our school minimises plastic waste and offers reusable products, such as the Mooncup menstrual cup, to its learners. Disposable period products, such as traditional pads and tampons, are made up of up to 90% plastic. If we want to work towards the target of becoming a single-use plastic free school by 2022, we need to make sure sustainable options are made available too. 
Thank you for reading my letter and looking forward to hearing from you.
Your sincerely,
Xxxx, year xxx 

